
Prepared on September 12,  2021 
Stephen Klaus and Amber Kempf, Co-Treasurers 

Treasurer Report for Wydown PTO Meeting on November 8, 2021 – 6:00 pm 
 
As of November 1, 2021, the Wydown PTO has in the bank. 
 
Notable financial activity during past month: 
 

• General PTO Funds: 
- We received an additional $240.80 in Funds for Excellence Donations in the past 

month.  Thank you to this community for supporting the PTO and Wydown!  

• Expenses –  
- Supplies for Parent’s Night Out Event on 9/10/21 - $125.42 
- Ice Cream for Student Birthdays and Popsicles for the Learn @ Home Students (in 

September) – $53.96 
- Staff Appreciation Dinner -10/21/21- Box Lunches - $895.87 

 


